
 

PUBLIC 

 

Notice on business adjustment of Tangshan Branch 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

Due to the business adjustment, HSBC Tangshan Branch is scheduled to provide cash service only 

on Monday from 01 July 2020. After the adjustment, we will provide cash services on Monday. 

Non-cash counter service is available from Tuesday to Friday. The branch will be closed on Saturday, 

Sunday and Public Holidays. If you have any enquiries, you may contact relationship manager or 

call HSBC service hotline at 95366 for assistance.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited Tangshan Branch 

2020.6.2 

 


